
 

 

AFJH Sora Summer Reading 

Challenge - 2022 

The media center at American Fork Junior High is 

sponsoring a summer reading challenge. Students who read 

or listen to 3 books on the Sora reading app will qualify for 

a sweet treat party in August. Sora is an easy way to always have great books available. All 

incoming 7th graders as well as next year’s 8th and 9th graders are invited to participate. 

Sora allows you to check out 2 items at a time and you can keep them for 2 weeks. You are 

welcome to renew the item as long as no one else is waiting for it. You can also place holds on 

items that are not immediately available. The best part is that there is never a fine for returning 

a book late. 

You can download the Sora app from the app store or go to soraapp.com. All students have a 

Sora account. The username is student # (this is the number used to get lunch and checkout 

books). You can also find it in Skyward. The password is the student’s last name. When you log 

into Sora you will have to select Alpine School district and then the school – American Fork 

Junior High. You can also use the setup code AlpineUT. 

 

If you have login problems you can email Mrs. Edwards, the school librarian, at 

tedwards@alpinedistrict.org. She will respond as soon as possible. Also, if you have a book 

recommendation you would like on Sora, email her as well and she will see what she can do. 

 

The challenge runs from June 1st to August 13th. Once we are back in school, we will check Sora 

and all students who have met the requirements will be invited to a sweet treat party. 

 

Happy Reading and have a great summer. 
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